
 

28 February 2020 

 

 

Re:  Year 4 Excursion to Waste Management Facility, Caboolture  

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers of Year 4 Students 

  

As part of this term’s inquiry into waste management and sustainability, an excursion to the 

Waste Management Facility at Caboolture has been arranged to enrich the students’ 

learning.  The excursion will inform students of the waste management processes in the 

Moreton Bay Shire and give them an opportunity to develop ideas about the impact of waste 

on our world and how effectively we manage waste disposal. Students will be encouraged to 

consider ways waste can be reduced and how waste management might be improved to 

ensure a more sustainable future. 

Please note the details for the excursion below: 

  

Date of Excursion:  Monday 9 March 2020 

  

Time of Bus Departure: 9:00am 

  

Time of Bus Returning: 11:30am 

 

Travel Arrangements: Bus 

  

What to Bring:  Water Bottle 

  

What to Wear:  Sports Uniform, Sport Shoes, School Hat 

  

Parent Consent: Please complete the online Parent Consent/Medical Form by 

Wednesday 4 March 2020.  

 

Please note:  Students who do not have parent consent completed 

by the due date will not be allowed to attend. 

 

Permission to attend this excursion is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  Parent 

Lounge can be accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will require your 

login details to access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t know 

these details.  

 

We also need 2 Parent Volunteers for the excursion.  Please contact your classroom teacher 

no later than Wednesday 4 March 2020 if you are able to help out.  

Should you have any questions about the excursion, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Ray Bellert and Lynda Witham 

Year 4 Agile Learning Lab Teachers        

  
  

  
  

55 Smiths Road, Caboolture  QLD  4510 

P (07) 5495 5899  F (07) 5498 9950 

postmaster@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au 

ABN 30 085 586 784 
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